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ALGONQUIN COLLEGE STUDENTS’ ASSOCIATION  

REJOINS COLLEGE STUDENT ALLIANCE 
 

The Algonquin College Students’ Association has rejoined the 

College Student Alliance after a four-year absence. Cassandra 

Meldrum, a director with the Algonquin S-A, feels joining the 

C-S-A is a strong move since the C-S-A has the ear of the 

provincial government. The C-S-A – an organization of 22 other 

student councils – is also pleased with the return, with one of 

their vice president’s describing Algonquin’s S-A as a 

provincial and national leader in policies, procedures, and 

structure. Algonquin students will not pay any extra fees for 

joining C-S-A.  
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